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SUBJECT:

e

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER,

PROVINCIAL BUILDINGS DIVISION NO. I, KARACHI.
Barrack No.18, Block 4-A, Sindh Secretariat Saddar Karachi Ph: 021-99203183

Karachi Dated: 0 7-72-20/8

No. TC/G-55/PBD-1/2018-19/ 957

‘/ The Assistant Director (Assessment),
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority,

Karachi.

F: NO. TC/G-55/1470/2018 DATED: 30-01-2018 (36519).

NIT: RE
Your good office letter No. AD(A)/SPPRA/36519/2018/1755 Dated: 05-12-2018.

The procuring Agency in the instant case did invite the tenders under reference. However,

as all attempts on the NIT were un-responded, the same was closed. Since no party participate in the above

bidding process, there was no need to cancel the NIT’s according to SPPRA Rules, if the NIT was un-

responded, the process can be re-started and does not need to cancelled.
As demanded in your original letter No. AD(Assest)/SPPRA/W&S(B)/36519/2017-

18/1396 dated: 22-10-2018, Rule-49 or Rule-38(5) does not apply here as the bidding process could not be

completed because same went un-responded.
This is for your information please. However, if further personal clarification in the matter

is required the undersigned or his representative will be pleased to accommodate any chance to explain the

same in person.
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EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
ildings Division No. I,

Provincial
A Karachi.

Copy forwarded with compliments & for favour of kind information to: -
The Secretary, (Works & Services) Department, Government of Sindh, Karachi.

1.
2. The Superintending Engineer, Provincial Buildings Circle, Karachi with reference to
your good office letter No. PBC/B&A/1632 dated: 03-12-2018.

3. The Staff Officer to Managing Director SPPRA, Karachi.

/] EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
’ Provincial Buildings Division No. I,
Karachi.
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